
 
 
 

 

April 30th, 2025 

UPDATE: US Price Increase for Residential Roofing Products 

Dear Malarkey Roofing Products® United States Customers, 
 
As committed, we have closely monitored and assessed the tariff 
situation and the surrounding economic considerations. Where there 
was uncertainty regarding raw materials and other costs, we now have 
more clarity. All have stabilized enough to allow us to reconsider the 
need for a price increase. 
 
We are pleased to report that we are now able to suspend the 
previously announced May 12th increase until further notice. 
 
Our regional sales teams look forward to partnering with you to build 
momentum and grow sales in each of your markets as we head towards 
summer. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Malarkey Roofing Products®. 

Regards, 

 
John Rabung 
Vice President of Sales 
Malarkey Roofing Products® 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


